
Friday 8th September 2023

Year 5 Trip to Marwell Zoo

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very much looking forward to our Year 5 trip to Marwell Zoo next week, Thursday

14th September. This is part of our launch to our new South America project. Year 5 will be

learning all about tropical rainforest biomes and during our visit the children will get to

experience ‘The Tropical House’ where they will learn about the plants and animals that live

in this climate.

The children will be travelling to and from the venue by coach and will be accompanied by

the Year 5 Team as well as additional adults from school. This visit will occur during the usual

school hours so normal drop off and pickups will apply (traffic dependent).

On the day, children may come to school wearing their PE kits and suitable footwear ready

for our trip. In the case of hot weather, please ensure your child has a sunhat and they have

applied sun cream. If there is a chance of rain, please ensure your child also packs a raincoat.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water. If your child usually has a

school lunch, this will be provided for them. Please ensure your child has a suitable bag

(rucksack) to carry this around with them.

If you have any questions, please speak to your new class teachers.

Many thanks,

Miss Symonds , Mrs Lofthouse and Mr Smith

Year 5 Class Teachers


